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Agenda Section & Item: Comments of a General Nature
Commenter: John Seale
Comment: I complement all members of the Village Council on how they handled the
April 16 meeting’s Library Board member removal motion. It was a difficult situation and
I appreciate their effort to understand the situation and come to a resolution. I am
grateful we have such thoughtful members on our council and am sorry they had to
spend so much time on this subject. Since two Library Board members have been
removed by the Village Council within the last 10 years, perhaps there is some need to
improve the appointment process. One improvement might be to communicate to the
community how one can apply for a Library Board position and when a position is open.
Maybe the information is out there, but I don’t find it on the Village or Library websites.


